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Post Mobilization Technical Support 

AEECPL Project Manager's Visit to Ankleshwar 

Last Updated on: -  September 19, 2023 
 

Brief details 

Following a lucrative visit to the Ahmedabad & Mehsana Asset, our AEECPL project manager, along with our 
Compliance Executive, Mr. Mayur Nakrani, visited the Ankleshwar Asset. On September 18, 2023, our 
representatives engaged with ONGC's teams and conducted on-site assessments of AEECPL safety officers. 

 

 
 

The details pertaining to this visit are as follows: - 
 

AEECPL Team ONGC Team 

Mr. N.T. Jadav Mr. P L Ahirwar, Asset HSE Head   

Mr. Mayur Nakrani Mr. Yashwant Parmar HSE Dept.   

 Mr. Vaibhav HSE (Environment)  

 Mr. P S Jamwal Drilling Services Head 

 Mr. Shailesh Kumar CGM Drilling   

 Mr. Arup Jyoti Das Drilling Dept.  

 Safety department team members 
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AEECPL Deployed Safety Officers Deployment Section/Work Area 

Kher Saddamhusen Surface Team 

Mohammed Shahid Multani Surface Team  

Malek Salim Nazir Surface Team  

Nikhil Singh Surface, CTF Team  

Mohammad Tauquir Surface, CPF Team 

Raghavendra Singh Drilling Team   

Aditya Singh Drilling Team   

Satyam Sharma Well services  

Santosh Kumar Well services 

Shantanu Pravin Chandra Desai Well services 
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Visit Brief 

 
 
 
The meeting with the ONGC Team was conducted in a friendly atmosphere, and key highlights include: 

 

• Mr. Jadav elaborated on AEECPL's unwavering commitment to ONGC regarding the deployment of 
Installation Safety Officers. He introduced the Project Manager from our corporate office and Project 
Coordinators at ONGC's Delhi and Mumbai offices. 
 

• Mr. Jadav provided an overview of our organization and the comprehensive technical and 
administrative support available to the deployed Safety Officers. Regular communication channels 
with the safety officers were emphasized. 
 

• The ONGC Team allocated specific workplace areas to individual Safety Officers who were deployed. 
 

• ONGC's HSE Head expressed the requirement for each Safety Officer to submit a daily paper report, to 
be signed by their senior ONGC officer. 
 

• A copy of the daily report, duly signed by the ONGC officer, is designated as a document to accompany 
the monthly invoice. 
 

• Reporting formats, such as weekly reports, monthly reports, and Hazard reporting, prepared by 
AEECPL, were presented, and explained to the HSE Team. These reports are to be completed in soft 
copy and submitted to ONGC's respective offices, as ONGC will not provide a system for submitting 
reports in soft copy. 


